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Week of 10/29-11/2 

  

Dear Families, 

We have had so many on and off-campus events this week, including field trips, Senior Fall 

Sports Night on Thursday, our second All School Design Day, the first DTA Student Music Club 

Performance at the IDEA Awards Banquet, and of course, Halloween! On Tuesday, students 

showed an outpouring of support-wearing pink and walking around the campus four times in 

support of Breast Cancer Awareness month. Wednesday was of course Halloween, and 

teachers and students alike had fun dressing up. The senior admin team (pictured above, left) 

ǿŜƴǘ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ΨwƛŎŜ /ǊƛǎǇƛŜǎ.Ω Ms. Brown was άSnapέ, Mr. Harris was άCrackle,έ ŀƴŘ L ǿŀǎ άtƻǇ!έ 

We enjoyed seeing all of the student and teachersΩ creative costumes. Friday was an action-

packed day, kicked off by our second All School Design Day, as well as two off-site field trips. 

Students attended the Tempus Conference for Young Entrepreneurs in Philadelphia.  We also 

had student representatives attend the Mock Election Convention at Legislative Hall in Dover. 

Friday evening ended on a high note with an incredible performance oŦ άWe Are the Worldέ ōȅ 

our student Music Club at the 2018 Delaware Charter School Network IDEA Awards at the 

Executive Banquet Center in Newark. Read on to learn about the two DTA community members 

who won awards at the banquet!  On Saturday morning, Ms. Nancy Marvel,  Natasha Crespo 



2 
 

 

and Tara Grier (two of our senior female entrepreneurs) flew off to attend the Young Women 

in Business Leadership Conference at Harvard University! Grades will be posted sometime this 

ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ōŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ ǊŜǾƛŜǿ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ŎŀǊŘǎ ǿƛǘƘ them and also contact your 

ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩs advisor should you have any concerns about their academic performance. All teachers 

are also available for an in-person or phone conference, and by email. Enjoy Your Weekend! 

Sincerely,  

Principal Stephanie Silverman, NBCT 

 

Students 

Wear Pink & 

Parade for 

Breast 

Cancer 

Awareness 

Month  

Dean of Students 

Ms. Heather 

Brison-Brown led 

the effort to hold 

our first All School 

Breast Cancer 

Awareness Walk on 

Tuesday during Period 5. Students who wore pink and walked around the camps 4 times (for a 

total of one mile) earned 1 Wolf Buck. Ms. Brison-Brown is an inspiration to all. As a breast 

cancer survivor, she embodies what it means to remain positive in the face of adversity. She has 

been an incredibly positive and effective leader for our students, and we are fortunate to have 

her as part of our school community. We are also proud of all of our students who showed their 

support of the walk and to Ms. Brown on Tuesday, October 30th. 
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In &  Out of the 

Classrooms This 

Week  

Left: During a planning period, Ms. Davis & 

Ms. Stephenson practice making slime on 

Halloween before students arrive to 

conduct the lab themselves. 

Bottom Left: aǎΦ Wǳƭƛŀ WƻȅΩǎ classroom map 

of the world. Bottom Right: Mrs. Silverman 

purchasing some brownies from student entrepreneur Jayvon BrownΣ ƻǿƴŜǊ ƻŦ ά.Ǌƻǿƴǎ 

.ǊƻǿƴƛŜǎΣέ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ŀ [ŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ¢ŜŀƳ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ 
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PRIDE CLUB HOSTS GUEST SPEAKER  

Wesley Ingram , youth educator and advocate at NAMI Delaware , visited Pride Club  to 

talk about the unique mental health challenges faced by LGBTQ+ youth. Students learned 

about risk factors such as drug 

use, violence, and suicide and 

how to keep themselves safe 

and well. Two of the greatest 

determining factors of health 

and wellness were having a 

Pride Club, and having support 

from family and teachers.  The 

Faculty Advisor for Pride Club is 

Ms. Noelle Picara . 
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ENTREPRENEURS ATTEND TEMPUS 

CONFERENCE IN PHILADELPHIA  

Students at Design Thinking Academy attended the TEMPUS Young Entrepreneurs 

Conference  at Thomas Jefferson University. Students learned many different skills and 

strategies to build thei r knowledge base in Entrepreneurship. Students learned about the 

foundation s of Entrepreneurship and what it means to be a successful business owner. 

Students also worked in 

groups to brainstorm 

different business ideas 

and opportunit ies. DTA 

students also led strategy 

sessions. Collaboratively, 

they developed criteria 

and a customized 

selection process to 

determine strong  ideas. 

Lastly, students had the 

opportunity to  share their 

own business pitch with 

over 250 students and 

successful Entrepreneurs! 
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DTA Student 

Representatives at 

Legislative Hall for Mock 

Election  

 

 

On Friday, November 2nd, Gio 

represented Design Thinking 

Academy at Legislative Hall  in 

Dover to cast the vote for the 2018 

Delaware Mock Student Election.  

There were public, charter, private, 

and parochial schools from all over 

the State, and Governor Carney  was 

in attendance as well!  Gio, Ms. Wilkes, and the DTA Team  were awarded a beautiful 

trophy for their participation in the Mock Election! Congratulations to the team of students 

and Ms. Wilkes!  

 


